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Tuesday  1 June 2021 Term 2 Week 7 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Wednesday 2 June FNC Rugby Union Trials 

Wednesday 2 June PSSA Girls Soccer Gala Day 

Tuesday 8 June PSSA Rugby League 

Monday 7 June NC Cross Country 

Tuesday 8 June Rugby League Gala Day  

Wednesday 9 June PSSA Netball Gala Day 

Friday 11 June Stage 2&3 Online  

                                                 Guardians Workshop 

Monday 14 June PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Wednesday 16 June School Photos 

Friday 18 June K-2 Athletics Carnival 

Monday 21 June Start of NAIDOC Week 

Friday  25 June Last day of Term 2 

Tuesday 13 July Students Return for Term 3 

Friday 16 July 3-6 Athletics Carnival 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 

What an amazing school we have. 
 
Last week we held our Sorry Day ceremony and 
I would like to congratulate all of our Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait Islander students in how 
they assisted in the running of this whole school 
assembly. Thank you to our community that 
came in during this assembly as well. A big 
thank you to our ATSI team for their            
organisation of such an important day. We look 
forward to continuing activities in NAIDOC 
week in week 10 of this term. 
 
Over the past week we also had 4      
netball teams complete at the Netball 
Gala day. The feedback we had was    
outstanding and our students played well. A big 
thank you to Mrs Worth and Mrs Walker for 
organising and being our team  managers. 

Paint Room 

 
This week we host Bognagar PS in 
our local debating competition. 
Our school debating team has 
completed a lot of training and I wish them well 
for Thursday.  
 
School photos are coming up in Week 9 on 
Wednesday 16th June. A photo envelope has 
been sent home with your child. Please mark 
this date on your calendars. 
 
Finally a reminder to link up with our school 
Sentral portal. An email was sent out last week 
with the key you will need to register. If you 
still don’t have this then please come in to our 
office or email the school. 
 
Have a great week. 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Mirana 
Relieving Principal 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Life Education 
Life Education van has arrived and will be here until 
end of week 9.  Please return your note and payment 
to the office if you have not already done so. Thank 
you . 
 

Statement of Accounts 
These should be arriving in the post this week. 
Please note they were printed on Friday 21 May so 
any payments made after this date will not be      
reflected on this statement. 
 

Stage 2 (Yrs 3&4) and Stage 3 (Yrs 5&5) Camp 
Final payment for both camps are due by Friday 23 
July at the latest.  Medical Information forms can 
be returned to the office as soon as possible. 
  

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

  VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 
Volunteers Required 

If you are interested in helping ,  
please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 

New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   
Please see the office for the paperwork. 

 
PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

 Thursday 3 June 

Gail 

Friday 4 June 

Melissa         Kylie 

Debbie          Ashlee 

Thursday 10 June 
 

 Kim 

Friday11 June 
 Janet      Christine 

Heather     Melissa       Kylie 

Voluntary School  
Contributions 

(formerly known as School Fees) 
 

Thank you to all those families who have purchased their 
child’s personal stationery items for this year. 

The school will provide all other classroom     
supplies for students, such as exercise books 
and online resources. 

Voluntary contributions (or School fees) offset the 
cost, for the school to supply these items to students.  

This year our contribution will be set at $40.00 per child, 
per year. 

 

This money will subsidise the following 
items: 

• Online subscription for Mathletics 
($10) and/or PM Readers. 

• Maths Mentals book ($15) 

• All exercise books used in class 
(approx. $15) 

• Miscellaneous class supplies for each year group. 

Payment can be made at the office with cash or eftpos or 
online through the POP payment tab on our website (please 
put ‘School Contribution’ in the payment description). 

Thank you for supporting Kingscliff Public School and    
public education. 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 
Book Club Issue 4 

Book Club issue 4 was sent home last 
week. Please place all orders online via 
LOOP. Orders close on this Friday 4th 
June.  

All orders and payments must be placed on LOOP. 
(NO CASH) 

 

 

 

PBL WINNERS 

    Olivia - 2S  Ryan  -  5/6J 

      Andri  -  2S  Neve  -  3/4C 

 Ella— 3/4A 



 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

     KIMP NEWS  
 

 

 

Senior Band Workshop—this Sunday June 6th! We 
are very excited to be having our first Sunday 
workshop for the year this Sunday. These         
workshops give us the opportunity for longer        
rehearsals and we love working with some of our 
older ex-KIMP students and friend (now at high 
school and Uni) who give their time to come and be 
mentors.   

I have emailed Senior Band families the details.  
Please email me if you aren’t receiving my emails. 

Intermediate Band and  Drumline Performance 

Monday 21st June—9.30 

On Monday Week 10 we will be having another mini 
performance for our Intermediate Band and     
Drumline.  Parents are invited and we would love to 
see you there if you can make it? 

KIMP Fees 

Just a reminder that KIMP invoices have gone home 
and are due for payment.  A big thank you to those 
families who have already paid—it is much            
appreciated. 

Have a great week. 

Nicky Cooper  
(and Mr Walsh and Mr Moodie!) 
Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program 

nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

 

 

STUDENT ATTENDANCE 
 
Reminder, if students are absent from school, 
the parent/carer will receive an automated SMS 
requesting you contact the school via School 
Stream, Seesaw or phone to provide an explana-
tion for the absence. 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 
The KPS Uniform Shop has a variety of stock available 
for purchase and will be available until stock is sold out.   
 

Shorts  - Sizes 2  

Shirts - Size  4 & 14  available. (Limited Stock) 

Skirts  - Size 16. 

Jumper—sizes 4, 6 & 14 

Spray Jackets—sizes 4, 12, 14 & 16 

Senior Jackets—size 10 only 

Track Pants—szies 8, 12 & 14 

Second-hand uniforms are also available from the school 
office. 

If we do not have the item you are after, it can be  
ordered from Mr Charles through their website 
www.mrcharles.com.au, phone 1800 810 182 or  
email admin@mrcharles.com.au. 

 

Thank you. 

 

SURFSIDE BUS LINES 

Bus Incidents 

131500 or www.transport.nsw.gov.au 

(go to: Contact Us, Complaints, Buses) 

SPORTS NEWS 

HOCKEY 

 

 

A big congratulations to Laurie Bartell 
who represented our school last week in the 
PSSA North Coast Boys Hockey Team. Laurie is 
the first boy from Kingscliff Public School to 
play in the WINNING team, in the last 20 
years. What an achievement.  

 

 

   

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
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Netball Gala Day 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

  


